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A D M I S S I O N  O F  S T U D E N T S  T O  T H E  M . A .  P R O G R A M  

I N  O T T O M A N  H I S T O R Y  

Τhe Department of History and Archaeology of the University of Crete and the 

Institute for Mediterranean Studies of the Foundation for Research and Technology-

Hellas (FO.R.T.H.) announce that they accept applications for their joint English-

language M.A. Program in Ottoman History. Applications must be submitted by 

Tuesday 10 July 2018 by email with the title “Application for the M.A. in Ottoman 

History” to the following email address: history-archaeology@ia.uoc.gr. 

The application email must include the following as attached files: i) 

application for admission, ii) B.A. degree, iii) transcript, including all the classes and 

grades, as well as the final grade, of the applicant, iv) detailed CV, v) foreign 

language degrees (Proficiency, IELTS, etc.; minimum: B2 level in English), vi) 

statement of research interests with a section of relevant bibliography, vii) sample of 

written work (one (1) seminar essay or B.A. thesis), viii) proof of identity (passport of 

identity card), ιx) any other document that the applicant may deem relevant. 

Applicants must also see to it that at least two (2) professors send letters of 

reference about them directly to history-archaeology@ia.uoc.gr 

Ιnterviews, either by Skype or physical presence in Rethymno, will be 

arranged after the applications have been examined. 

Successful applicants will be required to provide hard copies of their 

applications. 

 

Applicants are required to be holders of B.A. degrees from university 

departments or programs in the Humanities or the Social Sciences. The applications 

of holders of other B.A. degrees may be admitted only if their B.A. studies are 

relevant to Ottoman History or if they have successfully completed a fair number of 

classes of Ottoman history. 

 

A maximum number of ten (10) students will be admitted to the Program. 



The results of the selection procedure will be announced on Monday 23 July 

2018. Classes will start on 24 September 2018. 

 

For more information: Secretariat of the Department of History and Archaeology, 

Ms Anastasia Tzanoudaki, tel. (+30)2831077379, and http://www.history-

archaeology.uoc.gr 
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PROFESSOR EFI AVDELA 


